## Saint Joan of Arc Board Meeting January 3, 2022 Sand Hill

Attendees: Fr. Al Sister Eileen Deb R.

Michael W. Stephanie S. AJ G. Teena . Greg K. Jess B. Fr. Josh Bob H. Faris B.

Pastor Fr. Al updated the potential costs to complete the third floor to as much as \$2M.

Current Centennial campaign receipts/pledges total \$1.2M.

Principal Sister Eileen outlined selected plans for Catholic Schools Week, including a potential

sledding party. There will also be a skating party at Docs. To close, she noted Bishop McDevitt chose to go virtual for a week due to expected COVID case increases after

Christmas break.

Development Deb noted strong responses to 22/23 enrollment commitment forms. She also

mentioned that annual fund notices have been delayed due to printing issues.

Finance AJ noted the budget continues to track in a positive directly, mainly due to greater than

expected prepayments of tuition.

Ed Excellence Teena floated the idea of creating a survey to assist with future Middle States evaluation

goals.

Marketing (Committee lead not present).

Technology (Committee lead not present).

Fellowship Stephanie finalized thoughts on the gift wrap drive and updated us on additional Cocoa

Packs activities.

PTO (Committee lead not present).

Grants (Committee lead not present).

Alumni Greg began the process of consolidating multiple SJA Facebook pages as well as

potentially deleting unnecessary or duplicative pages. There are still one or two

accounts where the author/administrator is unknown.

Asst Principal Farris announced the first long range committee meeting would be in early January. He also described an incident of vandalism in one of the bathrooms.

Parish Rep Bob H. had nothing new to report.